
For further assistance, please contact me at (850) 245-8707 or email me at 
Glen.Perrigan@dep.state.fl.us. 

Sincerely, 

Glen Perrigan 
Environmental Manager
Waste Compliance Assistance Program 

ME ID: 1792,  Email Address: jeff.curtis@safety-kleen.com

08/17/2021
Jeff Curtis, EHS Manager
Safety-Kleen Systems Inc
5309 24th Avenue South 
Tampa, FL 33619 

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection has reviewed your submittal for a hazardous 
waste DEP/EPA Identification Number or status/information change. 

Based on the information received, you have been issued the following number 
or reports for Safety-Kleen Systems Inc located at 5309 24th Ave S. Tampa, FL 33619-5368

DEP/EPA Identification Number: FLD980847271

Your facility status is the following: Large Quantity Generator (LQG), Off-Site Waste Received, 
Operating Commercial TSD.

Florida Administrative Code 62-730 requires all persons who generate, transport, recycle, store, or 
dispose of hazardous waste to notify the department of their hazardous waste activities. You are 
required to renotify on form 8700-12FL when there are changes in your operations which would affect 
your status, activity or contact information. Additional hazardous waste information including the 
8700-12FL form can be found at: 
https://floridadep.gov/waste/permitting-compliance-assistance/content/hazardous-waste-management-main-
page.

Please note that pending program registrations, certifications, or permits will be sent to you 
separately. To review the details of your status, visit: 
https://fldeploc.dep.state.fl.us/www_RCRA/Reports/handler_results.asp?epaid=FLD980847271.
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